Matthew Ragucci

Dear NASIG Colleagues,
I am excited to announce my candidacy for the Member-at-Large position within NASIG. I have worked in this industry for over a decade and have been a NASIG member for 6 years.  In my short time as a member, I have decided it is time for me to give back to the community, that has afforded me so much.  
As a librarian at heart working at a publisher, I bring a unique perspective to the table, bridging the worlds of information access and scholarly communication.  My commitment to NASIG stems from a passion for advancing our field and ensuring the organization's continued growth. My multi-faceted industry perspective has provided me with insights into the challenges and opportunities at the intersection of libraries and publishing.
If elected, I pledge to focus on key areas:
· Partnerships - Strengthening ties between library workers and publishers and vendors is crucial. I will work to foster collaborative initiatives that address common challenges and drive innovation.
· Professional Development - As a member-at-large, I will support initiatives that enhance professional skills, promote mentorship, and encourage continuous learning tailored to the evolving needs of NASIG members.
· Technological Innovation - Recognizing the pace of technological change, I will ensure NASIG remains at the forefront of innovation. This includes exploring emerging trends in our industry and facilitating discussions on integrating new tools.
I am eager to contribute to NASIG's success and growth. With your support, I am confident we can navigate challenges, support the organizational mission of position of advancing and transforming the management of information resources, and position our organization as a leader in serials and scholarly communications.
Thank you for considering my candidacy. I look forward to the opportunity to serve NASIG and its members.

Sincerely,
Matthew Ragucci
He/him/his
Director of Institutional Product Marketing
Wiley

